High Falls Water Coalition

Public Availability Sessions Scheduled
for Thursday, May 25

Two Public Availability Sessions are scheduled for Thursdqy, May 25 at the
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High Falls Firehouse. The afternoon session will be held from 2:30 p.m. fo L

4:30 p.m. ond will fem‘ure representanves from The EPA New York State DE( and

other government off|c|u|s to answer guestions regurdmg the Mohonk Roud

Industrial Plant Site and the proposed High Falls Wufer District. The evening
session will be held from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. EPA and DEC officials wil be
ioinéd by ‘1bwn bodrd members from Rosenddlek and Marbletown and HFWC
representatives to discuss issues concerning the water district. Please mark your
calendar and make a special effon‘ to attend.

| P‘dblic Hearing Update
Contrary to a published report, the date for continuation of the Public Hearing on
the proposed High Falls Water District has not been set, and no hearing is

scheduled for April 20th. You will be notified as soon as a date is scheduled.
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